
 
 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Calabasas Traffic and 

Transportation Commission of the City of Calabasas, California, scheduled for 

Tuesday, October 26, 2021 has been cancelled.  The next scheduled meeting for 

the Traffic and Transportation Commission will be posted on the City website. 

 

 

Robert Yalda, P.E., T.E. 

Public Works Director/City Engineer 

 


